
 

 

Registered Charity Number 1026549 

 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE. Movie Afternoons 

As a group of volunteers, we work really hard behind the scenes to try and give 

great experiences to the children whilst raising money for the extras in the 

school.  

Sometimes it’s challenging around our day jobs to organise the events and we 

try our best. Sometimes things don’t go to plan, and we appreciate your 

continued support.  

Yesterday evening we have listened to your comments and spoken to the school 

and agreed that we will re-open bookings at 8.30am this morning on ParentPay 

with a cut off each day at 2pm for each night’s film showing. This will allow more 

bookings and make sure we can cater for all children in the right way and ensure 

safeguarding is a priority. 

Bookings Information 

EYFS, Year 1 and 2 - Final cut off 14.12.21 2pm 

Year 3 and 4 - Final cut off 15.12.21 at 2pm 

Year 5 and 6 - Final cut off 16.12.21 at 2pm. 

 

Together we will make it a great week of activities for the children after a 

challenging year for everyone.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

School Association 


